
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. 
401 Mile of Cars Way, Suite 325 
National City, CA  91950 USA 
http://us.lambda.tdk.com

January 6, 2021 

Re: Obsolescence of ZUP 80V and 120V output models 

Dear Valued Customer / Partner, 

The TDK-Lambda ZUP series of programmable power supplies was launched 19 years ago. 
With the introduction of the Z+ series six years ago, covering output voltages from 10V to 
650V, sales of the 80V and 120V output ZUP models have fallen significantly. 

We are therefore offering a last time buy for those models. This applies to the following part 
numbers: 

Model Replacement 
ZUP802.5 Z100-4 
ZUP802.5/U Z100-4-U 
ZUP805 Z100-6 
ZUP805/U Z100-6-U 
ZUP1201.8 Z160-2.6 
ZUP1201.8/U Z160-2.6-U 
ZUP1203.6 Z160-4 
ZUP1203.6/U Z160-4-U 

TDK-Lambda recognizes that as a past or current customer of these products, you may require 
additional units until substitution testing is complete or for service spares.  We are offering a 
last time buy opportunity until May 24th, 2021, with a last time ship date of November 30th 
2021.  Please understand that these orders would be non-cancelable and non-returnable and 
cannot be counted towards future stock rotations. 

Please contact our technical support for additional information at 1-800-526-2324 or email 
powersolutions@us.tdk-lambda.com. 

Tom Tillman 
Director of Marketing 


